amp Meeting at Lake

Junaluska last year had an
incredible turn of events when
we stepped way outside the
box with Pastor Jose Rojas’s
challenge to raise our vision
to a faith goal of $1,000,000
for evangelism. For the past
few years at camp meeting, we
have usually made our goal
of around $130,000 and have
often exceeded it. We could
not believe that Pastor Rojas
was challenging us to ask for
$1,000,000. We knew nothing
was impossible with God’s
blessing, but a million dollars is
a lot!

In 2014, we hit an all-time
record for the proclamation of
the everlasting Gospel - over
$220,000 for evangelism was
donated during by the close of
camp meeting! Praise the Lord!
We were almost 25% of the
way in meeting Pastor Rojas’s
challenge.

What is a million dollars? A
million dollars is a 1,000 people
giving $1,000 [$83.34 a month
for one year]; OR 2,000 people
giving $500 [$42.67 s month
for one year]; OR 4,000 people
giving $250 [$20.84 a month for
one year]. With a membership of
almost 22,000 across North and
South Carolina, is this something
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that is doable? ABSOLUTELY!

We know that with God
all things are possible, but
sometimes we have to step out
in faith. We took that step of
faith and asked the members
of the Carolina Conference to
join us. At year end when the
accounting records were closed
and balanced, we had received
$1,000,995.23 for evangelism.
What an awesome God we serve!
Our heavenly Father has proven
once again than when His people
are faithful to Him and serve
Him, He will shower us with more
blessings than we could ever
imagine. A heartfelt gratitude
is extended to each person who
helped make this challenge a
reality. With God all things are
truly possible!

Wouldn’t it be an amazing
way to give honor to and glorify
God if we as a people rallied
to make this happen again in
Carolina? With the investment
of His people in evangelism &
discipleship, our prayerful hope
is to reach at least 1000 souls
for God’s kingdom every year till
Jesus returns.

By Leslie Louis,
President of
Carolina
Conference




TELL YOUR STORY

You are part of the Carolina Conference
Generous Living Team and we want to
hear from you. If you have a testimony
where God has been especially faithful

to you or your family, please share it
with us at rroberts@carolinasda.org or
write to us at:

Generous Living Team
PO Box 44270
Charlotte, NC 28215-0043

Your testimony could be crucial in
someones life through our videos,
posters, offertory readings or bulletin
inserts.

Thank you for your continuous prayers.

“For I know the plans I have for you,
says the LORD. “They are plans for
good and not for disaster, to give you a
future and a hope.” Jeremiah 29:11

Find us on




